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24 April 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Celebration Trip – Monday 22 July 2024 
 
In recognition of your child’s positive start to Key Stage 4, we would like to invite them to a 
celebration trip to Paultons Park on Monday 22 July 2024.   
 
The cost of the day is £17.50 per student and includes admission to the park only. We have 
recently received quotes for the transport which have, understandably, increased 
significantly due to fuel price increases. Therefore, to keep the cost of the trip to a minimum 
we ask if you would kindly drop students off at Paultons Park for 9.30am and collect them 
when the park closes at 5.00pm. 
 
Students are to wear non-school uniform on the day. 
 
Any student who is poorly behaved between now and the date of the celebration trip will 
have their invitation revoked and payment will be reimbursed.  
 
We would like as many students as possible to be part of the celebration trip.  Therefore, if 
the cost or travel to the park presents a problem, please do get in contact with the school via 
info@mountbatten.school.  
 
If you would like your child to attend, please complete the Google Form below and make 
payment via Scopay by Friday 7 June 2024. 
 
Year 10 Celebration Trip to Paultons Park: https://forms.gle/FnDWPwPVfqmanLy46   
 
We hope that this will be an enjoyable celebration of your child’s hard work during the year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Marshall 
Head of Lower School 
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